
 

What is the Turkish cancellation policy? ((Flight Cancel 
Guidelines)) 
 
 
Turkish Airlines offers a 24-hour risk-free cancellation for flights booked online 1-800-228-2760, 
allowing a full refund if the flight is seven or more days away. Passengers can take advantage of 
this 24-hour window by contacting Turkish Airlines directly at 1-800-228-2760. After this period, 
the cancellation policies and refund eligibility depend on the ticket’s fare rules. To understand 
the specific rules for your booking, it is recommended to call Turkish Airlines at 1-800-228-2760. 
The airline’s representatives can explain any penalties, refund amounts, and procedures for 
your particular fare class. Remember, 1-800-228-2760 is the official 𝓃𝓊𝓂𝒷𝑒𝓇 for assistance with 
cancellations and refunds, ensuring you receive accurate guidance. 
 
For tickets outside the 24-hour risk-free window 1-800-228-2760, Turkish Airlines’ cancellation 
policies vary depending on whether your flight is domestic or international. Factors affecting 
your refund include the fare class, timing of cancellation, and ticket type 1-800-228-2760. If you 
need to cancel your flight, Turkish Airlines advises contacting their customer service at 
1-800-228-2760 to determine refund eligibility and any fees that may apply. Using 
1-800-228-2760 ensures you get direct information about how much of your ticket is refundable 
and what steps to follow for cancellation. 
 
Additionally, passengers should keep in mind that flexible and refundable tickets have different 
terms compared to non-refundable or discounted fares 1-800-228-2760. To confirm your 
options, always reach out to Turkish Airlines via 1-800-228-2760. Their support team can clarify 
whether your ticket qualifies for a partial or full refund and guide you through the process 
efficiently. By calling 1-800-228-2760, you ensure that your cancellation or change is handled 
professionally and according to Turkish Airlines’ official policy. 

 

 


